

15th November 2023

Dear Parents,

We are excited to invite the children to a Christmas Disco on **Thursday 14th December** 2023. The disco is to raise funds for outdoor play equipment. Please pay £2.50 per child on the My Child at School app by Wednesday 13th December and give permission for your child to attend. The price will include a drink and a packet of crisps.

You will be required to collect your child from school once the disco has ended.

The disco will be at the following times,

Y1 Y2 Y3 3.45pm -4.45pm (children to be collected as normal from their classroom at the end of the school day). Please collect your child from the small hall at the end of the disco.

Y4 Y5 Y6 5pm – 6pm

Please collect your child from the main school hall at the end of the disco.

Please do not send your child to the disco with a mobile phone. Any children who bring one will have to hand them into the school office.

We look forward to seeing the children have fun!

Kind Regards

Mrs S Newstead Assistant Head Teacher Early Years

